High Street Houghton Conquest Bedfordshire MK45 3LL Telephone: 01234 740202

Email: hconquest@hcschool.org.uk
Website: www.hcschool.org.uk



Houghton Conquest Lower School

Growing together

Headteacher Miss C A McCarthy

Value of the Month: Courage

20th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Free School Meals during the planned school closure

Following on from our recent communication we can confirm that we will still continue to provide your child with a Free School Meal during the planned closure.

This will be a cold lunch pack of either a ham or cheese sandwich, including a biscuit, piece of fruit and drink. We will provide a number of each type of sandwich but will not be taking orders. This will be on a first come first serve basis.

The lunch will be available for you to pick up at the school between 12 -12.30pm each day at the green gate, where you would normally drop your child off for school. If you are self-isolating we are unable to deliver your food but will accommodate an alternative collection, organised by you.

If you decide that you do not wish to take up the offer of a free school meal during this time please let us know as soon as possible on office@hcschool.org.uk.

Finally if you have any queries or want to discuss any points in this letter further please do not hesitate to get in touch on office@hcschool.org.uk.

Kind Regards

Miss J Heaslip

Acting Headteacher

Ms A Harvey

School Business Manager













